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FROM THE PREZ 

Ten years seem short in comparison to the history of M G. 
This year we celebrate the tenth year of the Louisiana Centre 
M G Car Club. That's something we should be proud of. Maybe 
we can have a birthday party and invite all the other clubs in 
the area. 

This has been my first year in the club and I am delighted 
to be elected president by such a landslide victory. I hope that 
I can serve the club well and see it grow. 

This year we all have to think MG, MG, M G. This Spring 
we will have a membership drive to bring in some new people 
and plenty of new MG's. More of this at the meeting. 

Attached is a survey that will help determine how things 
are going and to obtain some member input, especially from the 
members that we don't see too often. 

I want to thank the past officers for the wonderful jobs 
they have done. Now that Jim will have some free time he can 
put his MGA back together. We might even see Jack's MGA on 
the road this year more. 

I'll see everyone at the meeting. I have some more ideas 
for the coming year I'd like to present. 



C A L E N D A R O F E V E N T S 
F O R 1 9 8 7 

JAN 27 - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - GENERAL MEETING 

FEB 24 - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - GENERAL MEETING 

FEB 26 - - - - - _ _ - - - _ - _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ Hammond P a r a d e 

MAR 8 - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - A u t o c r o s s S c h o o l 
C o n t a c t S n u b b s 

MAR ? - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - C a m p i n g T r i p 
( P l a c e & Time TBA) 

MAR 24 - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - GENERAL MEETING 

APR ? - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - _ - _ _ _ April Foolishness 
Rallyee 

APR ? - _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ crawfish/Picnic 

APR 28 - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - GENERAL MEETING 

MAY ? - - - - - - - - - - - - _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ Caravan/Picnic 

MAY ? - - - - - - - - - - - - _ _ - _ - - _ _ British Car Day 
(with Healy Club) 

MAY 26 - - - - - - - - - - _ - _ _ _ _ _ _ _ - GENERAL MEETING 

OUR NEXT GENERAL MEETING WILL BE AT 8:00 ON JANUARY 27th 

AT SHONEY'S , 3410 WILLIAMS BLVD, KENNER. Y'ALL COME! 

E.E. Reynolds Memorial Rallyee Results 

First Place: Bob & Alice Hughes in 87 Aerostar 287 pts 
Second Place: Snubbs & Peggy Bienvenu in RX7 308 pts 
Third Place: Candida Shushan & Marcy Clidiard in '80 MGB 379 pts 

The Rallyee ,held Sunday November 9th, was a little overcast at the 
begining. Eight cars were entered(even a couple MG's). The 
starting point was the FNBJ Building at the NE corner of Lakeside 
Shopping Center with the first major leg a trip across the Lake. I 
think that was the first time several of us have ever crossed the 
lake at 55 MPH(I was passed by several cars like I was standing 
still with the drivers shaking something at me). The course took us 
through Covington and up above Folsum. At one point several cars 
were within a half mile of each other and came upon one of the 
trick turns, where at the CAST speed(53MPH) one didn't see the 
turnoff until you had passed it. There could be seen several skid 
marks in the gravel on the side of the road. The weather bearly 
cooperated with only an occasional mist. The Check-Point would have 
been a welcome stop if there had been restrooms available. The 
course then wound its way back to the Causway where we again 
caravaned traffic across and ended behind the Wendys on Causeway 
Blvd. The afternoon provided a nice drive through the country for 
most, however Jimmy Bruno and Mike Delacera had a nicer drive 
through the country(no one knows and they won't tell when they got 
back). 



MG Survey 
": 

Please answer the following questions and bring to the meeting or 
mail to the club. Your answers are important in planning for the 
coming year. Add any additional comments. 
Mail to Jimmy Bruno, 6400 Blanke St. Metairie, LA 70003 

1. Your Age Group: Under 25 25-34 35-44 45 & over 

2. Number of British cars owned? 
Year Make 

3. why did you join the MGCC? 
a/\JEp learn about MG ' s 
b. To meet other MG people 
c. Just for fun & parties 
d. Car activities 
e. Other 

4. The activities I like best with cars are: 
a. Car shows 
b. Dismantling MG's (not necessarily assembling) 
c. Tinkering with MG's 
d. Polishing MG's and looking at them 
e. Driving MG's 
f. Rallies 
g. Other 

5. The Social activities I like best are: 
a. Club meetings 
b. Picnics 
c. Camping 
d. Christmas party 
e. Group sex 
f. Other 

6. The club meetings are: 
a. A waste of time 
b. To long 
c. To short 
d. Fun 
e. Boring 
f. None of the above, I don't attend 

BONUS QUESTION _ 
7. Who in our club has an MG that was imported from Tjuana, 
Mexico? 

8. My suggestions to better the club are: 

9. What would you like to see more or less of? 

1/87 
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ANNOUNCEMENT 

We will have guest speakers representing the New Orleans Race 
Fest at the meeting. They will explain about the race and show 
us a video. 
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FOR SALE 

67 MGB front wing(fender), both right and left, good condition 
$50 each Call Bob Hughes, evenings after 7:00, 831-7713 

WANTED TO BUY 

MGA 1(one) 15" x 4" wire wheel (to be used as spare) 
MGA 1500 Front left fender 
MGB late model transmission with overdrive 

Call Jimmy Bruno 885-6849 

Misc Midget parts wanted (speciffically heater) 
Call Jim Van Sickle 394-0484 


